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Some adorable furry and fluffy visitors made their way to 
Leederville! A charming mix of bunnies, guinea pigs, chickens 
and baby goats. The delight on our residents’ faces as they gently 
touched and interacted with these lovable animals was pure joy. It 
was a heartwarming experience that brought a sense of calm and 
happiness to everyone involved. 

Hello Residents, Families, Staff and Friends,
Welcome to a spooky month! It was a time for over-the-top 
decorating, creative crafting, cooking, ghoulish characters plus plenty 
of thrills and treats! 

On another fun note! Christmas is headed our way, and yes, let's deck 
the doors! Look out for posters around your home about the 2024 
Rosewood Deck the Doors Competition. It's time to get creative and 
festive. This year there will be special guest judges! Let the joy of 
Christmas begin!

Welcome Home FROM ROME TO OUR HOME

DIWALI

DANCE, MOVEMENT 
& JOY

FOOTY TIPPING 
LUNCHEON

BIRTHDAY PARTIES ARE  
FUN-TASTIC EVERY MONTH

ROSEWOOD BUS OUTING

Daryl getting some great attention 
from an inquisitive goat

Eileen

ValChristina

Kathryn

Krys happily enjoying a cute, fluffy bunny

Colleen patting a baby goat with Lili (Lifestyle)
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The Rosewood bus was out and about this 
month taking the residents for a drive to 
Floreat and North Beaches. The residents 
aboard enjoyed the scenic views, chatting and 
reminiscing as they drove along the coast.

The residents created spooktacular crafts and 
baked pumpkin scones together.

Neighbourhood News from

LEEDERVILLE

Italian flavours at home! Residents enjoyed a delightful cooking experience, savouring the rich and 
traditional flavours of perfect Italian pizza. The craft of making pizza was a team effort!

From Rome to our Home

Rosewood Bus Outing Spook-tacular Fun

Judy Binet
Charlie Ferraro
Margaret Groom
Tutsy Naismith
Keith Robinson

Judy Servaas
Margaret Synnott

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

WELCOME TO ROSEWOOD         • Collen Ingle • Danuta Kurzeja • Esso Lim • Woon Loh

Pender

Madeleine enjoying a cuppa 
with a great view from the bus

Eileen having a wonderful 
time out and about on the 
Rosewood bus!

Margaret with a magnificent 
spider headband

Valerie excited to taste them!The Happy Witch, Madeleine

Kevin Cutting out the 
pumpkin scones

Margaret Laurie Pat
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Our Rosewood community thoroughly enjoys 
celebrating everyone's birthdays, coming 
together each month for joyful joint parties.

Dancing brings delight, interaction and exercise 
to our community, with residents moving to the 
music and sharing great times with each other 
and our staff, who are always up for a dance!

Our residents had a fantastic time at the Footy Tipping Luncheon, filled 
with friendly competition, delicious food, great company and plenty of team 
spirit. The event bought our footy tipping season to a close ~ a perfect 
afternoon of camaraderie and football enthusiasm. 

Footy Tipping Luncheon

Birthday Parties are 
Fun-tastic Every Month

Dance, Movement and Joy

Beryl Lynch
Jean Pinakis

Heather Sobkowiak
Claire Grose

Ranee Banwait
Rona Farrell
Glenn Franks

Diana Stevens
Maria Russo

Judy Bridgeman
Gloria Stokes

Sheila Appleyard
Maureen Pirie
Lauretta Pope
Daniel Stillo

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

WELCOME TO 

WEST PERTH
Neighbourhood News from

• Alexander Collins • Rita Pardini

Footy Tipping Luncheon

Valerie having a dance with 
Sonam (Carer)

Maureen Gloria

Happy Birthday Maureen, Judy, Daniel, Heather, Gloria, and Maureen

Jenni ready to twirl with 
Kamana (Lifestyle)

Maureen

Ron with Sylvia (Lifestyle) Eleanor with Sylvia 
(Lifestyle)

Winkie with Jack (Lifestyle)

Rosewood Neighbourhood
2024 Deck the Doors Competition



Diwali 
Connecting from West Perth

Diwali decorating 
with lots of lights

Dorothy enjoyed coming 
to the celebration event

Georgia was excited 
to attend and join in

Michelle, Kamana and Lorna 
(Lifestyle)embracing the celebration

We were delighted to celebrate the vibrant and joyous festival of Diwali with our residents! Known 
as the Festival of Lights, Diwali brings a sense of hope, renewal and happiness.
 
Residents enjoyed a special Diwali themed event and our staff embraced the theme and dressed in 
bright, adorned cultural outfits. The celebration was a beautiful reminder of the importance of light 
in our lives, whether it's the light of love, friendship or tradition. Of course, tasty traditional food was 
shared whilst chatting and enjoying the celebration together. We look forward to more celebrations 
that bring joy, unity and a sense of belonging to our Rosewood community.

Rosewood Neighbourhood
2024 Deck the Doors Competition

Some very special guests will be wandering the halls to choose the lucky Winner 
and give out prizes plus certificates. Look out for them! 

Special Guest Walk Around at:
Leederville: 10:30am Monday 16 December     West Perth: 10am Tuesday 17 December
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Contact:
1300 971 771

info@rosewood.org.au
www.rosewoodcare.org.au

Message from John Pirie, Chair of Rosewood Board

LEEDERVILLE MT HAWTHORN (HEAD OFFICE) WEST PERTH
5 Britannia Road

LEEDERVILLE  WA  6007
200 Scarborough Beach Road
MT HAWTHORN  WA  6016

67 Cleaver Street 
WEST PERTH  WA  6005 

Connecting from West Perth

Maria celebrating with her loved ones Residents celebrate Maria turning 100!

Gloria at West Perth celebrated 
92 (above) and Keith at Leederville 

celebrated turning 95.

home with our Residents
To our lovely Maria, Happy 100! In the 90s! Great 

ages celebrated by 
Gloria and Keith!Maria recently celebrated a remarkable milestone, joining the 

accomplished 100 Club, surrounded by her loving family and friends. 
The celebration was filled with joy, laughter and heartfelt moments, 
marking a century of memories and achievements. Happy Birthday Maria!

Spooktacular Gallery



Connect with Rosewood

welcome home

Follow us:

Margaret and Lili (Lifestyle) 
@Leederville

Halloween Fun @Leederville

Winkie @West Perth

Halloween Gathering just prior to finding the Lolly Cauldron @West Perth

Molly having a dance @Leederville Valerie having a blast @Leederville

Heather! Beware! @West Perth

Walter, not scared! @West Perth

Daryl and buddy @Leederville

Georgia loves a reason to have fun 
and celebrate @West Perth

Spooktacular Gallery


